
 
 
 
 

March 9, 2015 
 

Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
HAND-DELIVERED 
 
    Re:  Advice Letter – Direct Communications Cedar Valley, LLC. 
           Tariff Filing, Advice Docket No. 15-2419-01 
 
To the Commission: 
 
 In accordance with R746-405 of the Commission’s Rules, Direct Communications Cedar Valley, 
LLC. (“DCCV”) hereby files the original and five copies of the following Tariff Sheets of DCCV’s Local 
Tariff on file with the Commission: 
 

• Tariff Sheet Numbers 85 and 87, effective March 20, 2015, replacing prior Tariff Sheet 
Numbers 85 and 87 dated February 1, 2006. 
 

 DCCV is proposing changes as shown on Tariff Sheet Number 85, with respect to charges to real 
estate subdivision developers which allow DCCV to recover repair and replacement costs  from 
developers where cable facilities and ductwork installed in developer-prepared trenches by DCCV are 
determined to have been damaged or become unusable prior to being put into service.   
 
 Tariff Sheet Number 87 makes a typographical correction at Item 5, changing “SAYING” to 
“SAVING”.   
 
 If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
       Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
       David R. Irvine 
 
DRI:sp 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Mr. Bill Duncan, Division of Public Utilities 
       Ms. Cheryl Murray, Office of Consumer Services 


